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First theatre production of the semester

opens

Photos by Danielle Seelman

The Gardner-Webb University School of Performing and Visual Arts presented its first showing of “The Real

Inspector Hound” Thursday, Oct. 5 at the Millennium Playhouse.

Remaining performances are Saturday, Oct. 7 starting at 7:30 p.m., as well as Sunday, Oct. 8 at 2:30 p.m.

Admission for adults is $10; students and seniors $5. GWU students, faculty, staff and children under 12 are

admitted for free.

View all photos here

http://photos.gardner-webb.edu/2017-Photos/October/The-Real-Inspector-Hound/
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